
Testimony on 1431 Phil Murphy for NDSGA  

The ND Soybean Growers stand in full support of 1431 for the many opportunities it affords our state 

during this time of low interest rates.  We do so not only for what the bill offers for sorely needed 

transportation infrastructure, but also the Agriculture Products Development Center and Northern 

Crops Institute to bolster and continue the research efforts critical to the success of our industry.  In 

addition, this bill holds the promise of supplying qualified individuals in the realm of career and technical 

fields without which modern agriculture cannot function.  Please do what you can to further the passage 

of 1431, and thank you for your efforts to help the future of North Dakota. 


